
Cannon, H. W. December 19, 1898. 

H.W. Cannon to James J. Hill. 

Does not see much chance of an early settle 
ment in the controversy between the Oregon 
Railway & Navigation Company and the Northern 
Pgcific Road. Believes the Northern Pacific 
people "are worried over the situation, and 
if they continue their anxiety very likely 
they may take a more reasonable view of the 
case. " 
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